
 

 

TO: Boise City Planning and Development Services 

FROM: Matt Petaja, Deputy Director, Engineering and Facilities 

DATE: 4/26/2018 

RE: Moxie Ridge  

 
 
Boise Airport staff has no objections to the project as proposed. 
 
This project is located within the airport influence area A, which is affected by average sound 
levels in the 60-65 DNL, and/or aircraft traffic patterns below 1000 feet.  
 
Boise Airport does have an avigation easement on this property.  
 
New residential development and new schools located within the overlay area are required to 
meet the sound attenuation standards of a minimum noise level reduction (NLR) of 25db. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


